
 
February 25, 2025 
 
 
Dear members of the Zoning Board of Appeals, 
 
My name is Erin Waz. I own and reside at 105 Firemens Lane Extension with my husband, Mike 
Cunningham. I am writing to express my objection to the requested variance which supports a 
proposed subdivision of property located at 272 Frozen Ridge Road, 6-1-86.2, AR Zone in the Town 
of Newburgh. 
 
The site plan submitted to the Zoning Board of Appeals fails to identify right-of-way access on 
Firemens Lane Extension, which would be required for ingress and egress as well as for running 
utilities. On the related Subdivision Application submitted to the Planning Board which received 
initial review on February 6, 2025, item number 20 for “Right-of-way width and Rights of Access and 
Utility Placement” appears to be incorrectly marked as “N/A”. However, the site plan for the 
subdivision and minutes from the Planning Board meeting reflect that there is intended access from 
Firemens Lane Extension for two (2) of the proposed lots - proposed lot #3 is depicted with access 
from Firemens Lane Extension while proposed lot #4 is depicted as having access from both Frozen 
Ridge Road and Firemens Lane Extension.  
 
Firemens Lane Extension is a private road, the acreage of which is part of my lot, with right-of-way 
access granted to only the two existing properties located at 109 and 115 Firemens Lane Extension 
as denoted on map #8770 on file with the Orange County Clerk’s Office (attached). There is no 
existing right-of-way access on the west side of Firemens Lane Extension to the Geraci property 
which fronts 272 Frozen Ridge Road.  
 
I am requesting that approvals of the variance and all items related to the proposed subdivision be 
tabled until the application is appropriately revised, and the right-of-way issue addressed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Erin M. Waz 
105 Firemens Lane Extension 
Newburgh, NY 12550 
570-238-7070 




